

May 29, 2020



The Safety Grant Portal is still open, **but will close on Monday, June 1, 2020**. We know how busy our business administrators have been during this time, and we thank everyone for making NJSIG's Safety Grant a priority.

So far, we have received **241** completed Safety Grant Applications with **54** member applications either "In Progress" or not yet started. The entire application should take no more than a few minutes to complete. Please remember, in order to receive your district's Safety Grant check, the Board Resolution must be received by September 15, 2020. It can be uploaded in the Safety Grant Portal.

You may use your Safety Grant to purchase PPE, cleaning supplies and disinfectant, metal detectors, a visitor management system, cybersecurity, etc. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Joanne Gunter at grants@njsig.org.



The 2020-2021 NJSIG Budget is available for your review in the link below, in accordance with New Jersey Schools Insurance Group's bylaws.

The Board of Trustees will vote on the budget after the second reading at the June 17, 2020 virtual Board meeting scheduled for 10:00 A.M.

To view the 2020-2021 Budget, please click here.